
Adam  Levine  Calls  Jennifer
Love  Hewitt  an  ‘Aggressive’
Flirt

Despite  recent
reports that Jennifer Love Hewitt is cozying up to her Client
List  co-star,  Colin  Egglesfield,  she  also  recently  very
publicly declared her crush on Maroon 5’s Adam Levine. On the
Ellen DeGeneres Show, the actress said, “I always have my eyes
out. I just read two days ago that Adam Levine is single again
…  I’m  just  saying.”   The  Voice  mentor  was  nothing  but
impressed  with  Hewitt’s  determination,  according  to
UsMagazine.com. “I heard about that. That was aggressive,”
Levine joked. “It was really sweet and flattering. Beautiful
life, you know, when a beautiful woman says nice things about
you.”

What are some ways to flirt without being obvious about it?
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Cupid’s Advice:

There are many flirting techniques out there, but sometimes
you want to be subtle about it so it doesn’t come off as
desperate.  Cupid has some tips:

1. Make sporadic eye contact: Don’t be creepy and stare at
your crush, but make sure to make eye contact periodically. As
they say on America’s Next Top Model, it’s important to “smile
with your eyes.”

2. Initiate a conversation: You can show your interest in
someone by taking the initiative to start a conversation.
Smile a lot during the discussion, and perhaps lay a hand on
his or her shoulder at the opportune times.

3. Use your body language to your advantage: Perhaps sit a bit
closer to your crush than you would just a friend. Break the
touch barrier by touching his or her arm briefly while you’re
talking.

What are some other ways to flirt without making it obvious?
Share your thoughts below.


